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Roberta DiMezza

From: Kyle cehanowicz <user@votervoice.net>
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 9:24 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: SUPPORT H5181 summons

Dear Committee Clerk DiMezza, 
 
Please support H5181 which is a simple solution and modification of the process of summons for reasons other than 
non-payment. It is essential that there be adequate service options for these cases as these are the cases that can be 
most damaging for other tenants in the building. Harmonizing this summons process with that which already exists for 
non-payment cases would ensure that tenants in good standing are protected. Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kyle cehanowicz 
PO Box 5448 
Wakefield, RI 02880 
kyle.cehanowicz@gmail.com 
 


